
 
 

BHMA 2022 Winter Meeting COVID-19 Protocols 

In accordance with current CDC recommendations, all attendees, regardless of vaccination 
status, are strongly encouraged to wear masks indoors in public places. Current COVID-19 
protocols of our host venue do not require additional protocols; however, all Tampa Airport 
Marriott staff will wear masks while indoors.  

If at any point you feel unwell or are experiencing symptoms of COVID-19, we ask that you do 
not attend sessions at the BHMA 2022 Winter Meeting. Your health and safety, and the health 
and safety of all of our attendees remains our primary concern, and we will endeavor to make 
wise decisions in that regard. 

In attending the BHMA 2022 Winter Meeting, you acknowledge that you do not have any 
symptoms of COVID-19 prior to attending any sessions and agree to the use of hygienic 
practices and safety measures while attending. In the event that the CDC, state or local 
government recommends additional safety measures, attendees agree to utilize such safety 
measures upon verbal or written request of BHMA. 

BHMA will continue to monitor the situation with COVID-19, and in conjunction with the Tampa 
Airport Marriott will make every reasonable effort to encourage safe practices and stand ready 
to implement increased safety measures if needed. 

Thank you for your cooperation with these protocols and please contact us if you have any 
questions. 

Travel safely and we look forward to seeing you in Tampa. 


